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December 9, 2024 
 
To:  Provider Network  
From:  Stacie Durant, Vice-President Finance 
cc:  James E. White, CEO, Manny Singla, Executive VP Operations 
Re:  One-Time Retention Payment 
 
I hope this message finds you well. We want to express our deepest gratitude for the vital services 
you provide to our community and your unwavering dedication during the challenges of the recent 
Public Health Emergency (PHE). 
 
The Detroit Wayne Integrated Health Network (DWIHN) has received numerous communications 
regarding the One-Time Retention Payments issued over the past three years during the pandemic.    
The retention payments were directly related to the pandemic and the PHE, which ended in May 
2023.   
 
This memo is to inform that, unfortunately, DWIHN will not be able to issue provider stability 
payments moving forward. These funds were made available exclusively during the PHE to 
support our network through those unprecedented times. 
 
If you have any questions or need further clarification, please do not hesitate to reach out to our 
team. Your partnership is invaluable, and we remain dedicated to supporting your efforts to deliver 
exceptional care to those we serve. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and continued commitment to our shared mission. 
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